
Tanfield School 
Cambodia Trek Expedition 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

COMING SOON - AN EXCITING OPPORTUNITY  
FOR YOUR SON/DAUGHTER 

 
We are very excited to announce that we are partnering with Camps 
International to offer students in Years 9, 10 and 11 the opportunity to go on a 
life-changing, 4-week expedition to Cambodia, during the summer of 2021. 
Students will work on a variety of meaningful and sustainable projects as well 
as trekking for 4-5 days across the Kulen Mountain. 
 

 
SAVE THE DATE TO COME AND FIND OUT MORE: 

 
THURSDAY 19TH MARCH AT 18:30 IN THE MAIN HALL 

 
 
To get an insight into the expedition, you can see photos from previous teams 
on the Camps Twitter feed www.twitter.com/CampCambodia  
 
If you’re keen to make a head start and fundraise your deposit, you can see 
how previous travellers have fundraised here:   
 
www.campsinternational.com/blog/2019/08/02/56411/  
 
We look forward to letting you know more about the expedition soon. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
Tanfield School  

 

http://www.twitter.com/CampCambodia
http://www.campsinternational.com/blog/2019/08/02/56411/

